1240/5(7226)
WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES
BY DEPUTY J.A. MARTIN OF ST. HELIER
ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 20th NOVEMBER 2012
Question
Further to the statement made by the Assistant Minister at the lunchtime briefing on the proposed
Police Headquarters on 7th November 2012 that the Police have been offered 40 dedicated car

parking spaces for staff cars within a 100 yard walk of the new site, would the Minister please
state where these spaces are to be located?

Answer

On the 1st September, 2012, a private landowner in the area wrote to the Chief of Police with the
offer of secure off-road private parking which could be used for staff.

The landowner has requested that the details of this offer, including location, remain confidentia
for the time being, but has consented to a redacted version of his letter being provided in response
to this question.

The attached letter is self explanatory.

Aninitial meeting has been held with the landowner.



Mike Bowron QPM
Chief Officer

States of Jersey Police
Police Headquarters
Rouge Bouillon

St Helier

Jersey JE2 3ZA

1% September 2012

Dear Sir,
New Police HQ: Additional car parking / compound for up to 40 vehicles.

We are in a position to offer the Police Service (and the States of Jersey) the
opportunity to rent long-term, secure off-road parking within 75 yards of the proposed
new police headquarters at Green Street.

This compound is capable of parking upto 40 vehicles and has access to Green

Street and the new headquarters buildings via SN
S v/hich is directly adjacent to'ENEGEG—_—GSGEGG—_—GNEEEE 2 nd your
proposed new building.

If you are interested in pursuing this oppoﬁunity, would you please get in touch with
us at the address above?

Yours sincerely

C.C.
States of Jersey Property Holdings
Estates Management

23 Hill Street

St Helier

Jersey JEZ 4UA

Subject to contract



